
July 21, 2015 

The Honorable Mitch McConnell 
Senate Majority Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

The Honorable Harry Reid 
Senate Minority Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Majority Leader McConnell and Minority Leader Reid, 

On behalf of BSA | The Software Alliance, I write in support of bringing the Cybersecurity 
Information Sharing Act of 2015 (S.754) to the Senate floor for a robust debate.  Enactment of 
bipartisan legislation that enhances voluntary cyber threat information sharing while ensuring 
privacy protection will be an important step in bolstering our nation’s cybersecurity capabilities. 

Our members are on the front lines defending against cyber attacks.  Every day, bad actors are 
attacking networks to extract valuable private and commercial information.  We believe it is now 
more important than ever to enact legislation to break down the legal barriers that currently 
discourage cyber threat information sharing between and among the public and private sectors. 
Increased awareness will enhance the ability of businesses, consumers, and critical infrastructure 
to better defend themselves against attacks and intrusions.  We are confident that all of these 
goals can be accomplished without comprising the privacy of an individual’s information. 

I appreciate your leadership on moving this important legislation forward to a successful outcome 
in the Senate.  We support this bipartisan effort and look forward to working with you in the 
process to ultimately move a cyber threat information sharing bill to the President's desk for 
signature. 

Sincerely, 

Victoria A. Espinel 
President and CEO 
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